
From: Lotika Pai <Lotika.Pai@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 11:40 AM 

Subject: Post-event disclosure 4/11/2024: Reasonable Hosting Reporting 

  

Lauren, 

  

I am writing to notify you that I attended the following events on 4/1/24: 

  

Event 1: 

Launch of Co-LLAB, South Side Chicago incubator for young creatives of color developing businesses in 

the arts, entertainment, & retail 

Event 2: 

Native Foods - Official ribbon cutting at 2pm followed by a tour. 

  

My attendance is in connection with my official City duties. 

  

Please let me know if you need any additional information. 

  

Thanks, 

Lotika 

  

  

Lotika Pai (she/her) 

Chief Small Business Officer, Small Business Advocacy  

  

   

  

https://www.chicago.gov/city/en/depts/bacp/provdrs/small_business_advocacy.html


 

 

  

  

  

From: Lotika Pai 

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 4:27 PM 

Subject: Pre-event disclosure 4/11/2024: Reasonable Hosting Reporting 

  

Lauren, 

  

I will be attending 2 events tomorrow on behalf of Deputy Mayor Kenya Merritt. My attendance is in 

connection with my official City duties. 

  

Event 1: 

Launch of Co-LLAB, South Side Chicago incubator for young creatives of color developing businesses in 

the arts, entertainment, & retail 

Ribbon-cutting ceremony will take place at 10:30 am, followed by a tour, networking etc. ending at 1pm 

on Thursday, April 11 

Address of event: Address: 6033 S Wentworth Ave, Chicago, IL, 60621 (Englewood) 

  

Event 2: 

Native Foods in Chicago and recently became Employee Owned and Black Owned. Official ribbon cutting 

at 2pm followed by a tour. 

Address of event: 218 S. Clark St, Chicago, IL 60604 

  

Please let me know if you need any additional information. 

  

Thanks, 

Lotika 

  



  

Lotika Pai (she/her) 

Chief Small Business Officer, Small Business Advocacy  

  

   

 

 

  

 

https://www.chicago.gov/city/en/depts/bacp/provdrs/small_business_advocacy.html

